
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on 9th June 2022, at 6.30 p.m. in the Dorothy Grainger 

Room 

 

Present:  Bill Croome (Chair), Gill Barratt, Richard White, Olivia Kennard, Simon 

Hedges, Janet Campbell, Liz Gilbert, Olive Millward, Jonathon Smye 

 

1. Apologies were received from Liz Trebble and Prue Nichols 

 

2. No members of the public attended. 

 

3. The Minutes of the last meeting (26.05.2022) were approved unanimously. 

 

4. Matters arising: 

 

a)  Janvrin's response concerning AECOM's Heritage Impact Assessment had been 

received. She saw no objection to the draft NP being sent to AECOM at this stage. 

 

b)  Parking survey – following Simon’s research of MDDCs analysis of average 

parking density per household, it was agreed subsequently that a photo survey would 

be undertaken in stead of a written survey house to house.  

 

5.  The Master stage 2 draft Plan was due to be completed by the weekend. 

 

6.  Little Rec – the Chairman of the Richard’s Trust has confirmed that the Trust 

would accept the Little Rec being included as a Space of Merit. 

The Graphics section of MDDC to be contacted by Bill re. Maps. 

 

7. First Homes – Community led housing – Bill reported that Aaron Beecham MDDC 

had expressed interest in meeting the Group with the Parish Council. Olivia to email 

Clerk.  

 

8.  The next meeting will be on Thursday, June 30th, at 6.30 p.m. in the Dorothy 

Grainger Room. 

 

 

 

 

The meeting ended at 7:45 p.m. 


